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If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please contact Customer Service or Applications Engineering at 
1-800-444-5366 or email: info-us@lemo.com. Thank you for your continued support of LEMO products! 

 

Written by      Steven Lassen, Products & Apps    7/26/16     #166

KN_  to   GM_  Part Number Change 
Over-all Rubber Boots 

 

Summary of Change:   

 The part number for the over-all rubber boots has changed 

 The parts physically have not changed 
 

Detail of Change: 

 In order to standardize the part numbering for the over-all rubber boots the part 
numbers will change as shown in the attached chart: 

 

 

Effective Date: 

The part number change is effective immediately 


